Intablx, Mahmoud

From: Bauer, Troy A.

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 10:35 AM

To: Bruno, Kenneth; Intably, Mahmoud; Epuna, Matthewson
Cc: Bauer, Troy A,; Tracy, Jill

Subject: RE: SED Directive for DOT #1169104

Ken, Matt, and Steve,

Please be advised that the inspection of the subject pipe has been set for January 10, 2019 at 10 am at Kars Advanced
Materials, located at 2528 W. Woodland Drive, Anaheim, CA 92801. It will involve non-destructive testing.

The testing is as follows: The inspection includes the physical inspection of the pipe, which includes the such non-
destructive testing, measuring and sampling as may be required. It further includes photographing and imaging of the
pipe by still photos in addition to video recording.

I will send a meeting notice to the three of you for this meeting.
Thank you,

Troy A. Bauer

Manager, Pipeline Safety and Compliance
Cell:h

Pipeline Safety and Compliance HOT LINE:
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From: Bruno, Kenneth <kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 10:45 AM

To: Bauer, Troy A. || GG '-::b'y. Viahmoud <mahmoud.intably@cpuc.ca.gov>
Cc: Epuna, Matthewson <matthewson.epuna@cpuc.ca.gov>; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
<elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov>; Palmer, Leslie L. <Leslie.Palmer@cpuc.ca.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: SED Directive for DOT #1169104

Troy — It was not clear to SED that a testing date of January 10, 2019 was set for the January 20, 2017 incident that
occurred at 1748 South mountain Ave., Ontario, San Bernardino County (DOT #1169104). As such, we agree to extend
the SED directive to that date. Please note that this is nearly 2 years after the incident and SED remains concerned with
SoCal Gas’s compliance with 49 CFR 192.617 and will be monitoring this testing closely.

Kenneth Bruno
Program Manager
Gas Safety and Reliability Branch
Safety and Enforcement Division



California Public Utilities Commission
Office: 213-576-6297 Cell: 213-220-5569
E-mail: kenneth.bruno@cpuec.ca.

From: Bauer, Troy A.

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 9:47 AM

To: Intably, Mahmoud <mahmoud.intably@cpuc.ca.gov>

Cc: Bruno, Kenneth <kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov>; Epuna, Matthewson <matthewson.epuna @cpuc.ca.gov>;
Malashenko, Elizaveta |. <elizaveta.malashenko @cpuc.ca.gov>; Palmer, Leslie L. <Leslie.Palmer@cpuc.ca.gov>; Bauer,
Troy A.

Subject: RE: SED Directive for DOT #1169104

Dear Mr. Intably,
Please see the attached response to the Directive pursuant to our conversation.
Thank you,

Troy A. Bauer

Manager, Pipeline Safety and Compliance
Cell:h

Pipeline Safety and Compliance HOT LINE:
24/7 On Duty Advisor-
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From: Bruno, Kenneth
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 7:38:15 AM (UTC-09:30) Marquesas Islands
To: Cho, Jimmie I

Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Bauer, Troy A.; Intably, Mahmoud: Palmer, Leslie L.
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SED Directive for DOT #1169104

Dear Mr. Cho:

Please see the attached Directive from the Safety and Enforcement Division.
Thank you,

Kenneth Bruno

Program Manager

Gas Safety and Reliability Branch

Safety and Enforcement Division
California Public Utilities Commission
Office: 213-576-6297 Cell: 213-220-5569
E-mail: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov
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